
 

FCJ Get On Their Bikes for a Healthy 

Mind & Body 

 

We are incredibly excited to have taken delivery of sixteen KS2 bicycles and 6 KS1 Balance Bikes, 

paid for entirely by our wonderful PSA. The purchase of these bicycles will enable us to offer an after 

school club for cycling, as well as delivering the Cycling Proficiency to our older year groups. Part of 

this initiative is to encourage children to reduce the time spent on electronic devices, get outside, be 

active and have fun! The PSA have been extremely supportive and generous in financing this 

initiative. We look forward to the children gaining their Cycling Proficiency Certificates, improving 

their cycling skills and having fun together being active and improving their overall health and well-

being. 


